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Holdrege Mobile Vaccine Clinic Cancelled and COVID-19 
Deaths Announced 

KEARNEY –Two Rivers Public Health Department is cancelling this evening’s mobile vaccination clinic in Holdrege due to 
inclement weather.  The clinic will resume as scheduled on Monday, November 8th, 2021. 

 
Two Rivers Public Health Department announces 4 additional deaths in the district bringing the total deaths due to COVID-

19 in the district to 145. 
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ABOUT TWO RIVERS PUBLIC HEALTH DEPARTMENT 
Two Rivers Public Health Department engages collaborative partners, community leaders and the public to promote healthy lifestyles, provide preventative education, 
assure environmental quality, and create more healthy and safe communities for all who live within the district. Follow TRPHD on Facebook and Twitter @2RPHD 


